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COVID-19 Memo  

 

Changes to OSHA Guidelines 
 

May 26, 2021  

Reissued June 2, 2021 

 

On May 25, 2021 Oregon OSHA (Oregon Occupational Safety and Health) issued a 
statement aligning their policy with the recent OHA (Oregon Health Authority) 

document entitled “Interim Guidance for Fully Vaccinated Individuals”. 

 

Effective May 27, 2021 fully vaccinated team members and visitors of our office and 

fabrication shop will no longer be required to wear face coverings or social distance.  

To take advantage of this new guidance please provide your team leader or 
supervisor with verification of your vaccination.   

 

Those that do not provide verification will be required to continue wearing 

face coverings and social distancing.    

 
While this is an important first step to getting ‘back to normal’, we are all obligated 

to comply with our clients and customers policies when on their premises and 

worksites. 

 

The complete OSHA document can be found here:  
 

https://osha.oregon.gov/Documents/COVID19-oregonosha-statement-on-vaccines-

and-face-coverings.pdf 

  

For assistance finding a location to get a vaccination, visit: 

 
https://getvaccinated.oregon.gov/#/ 

 

We encourage you to protect yourself, your family, and others by being vaccinated. 

  

Sincerely, 
 

Steve Cartales  
 

Steve Cartales 

President, Delta Fire, Inc. 
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